
 

 

Congleton Pool League 

 
Chairman:  Mr R. Moreton   Vice Chairman:  Mr G. Fraser 

Treasurer:  Mr S. Byron   Fixtures secretary:  Mr S. Byron 

Secretary:   Mrs E. Hancock  Promotions Officers:  Miss K. White 

         Social Media Officer: Mr J. Wills 

 

Team Reps:  Mr H. Crain, Mr S. Wright, M. Smith, Miss P, Dickinson 

 
 

Captain’sCaptain’sCaptain’sCaptain’s    Meeting Meeting Meeting Meeting     
Held at Cricket Club Sunday 5th January 2020 7pm 

 

Present:  R. Moreton, G. Fraser, S. Byron, E. Hancock, H. Crain, S. Wright, 

    P, Dickisnon 

    
 

1. Fines and Raffle Entries. 

 All fines, raffle money and tickets were collected. 

 

2. Competitions. 

 The prelim of the 9 ball competition was not published as there were not enough 

entries received to have a prelim as it was scheduled for at least 32 entries.  A few 

more entries were received tonight so we now have 31 entries so will proceed to 

round 1. 

 We have only received 7 entries for mixed doubles.  If no further entries are 

received, we will only be doing a winners trophy.  If you would like to enter, 

please let us know asap. 

 Next round of Team Knockout is this Wednesday and the draw is on the website.  

Draws will be done at the end of this meeting for the next rounds of Silver Plate, 

D2 & 3 Singles, Open Singles, Scotch Doubles, 3-a-Side and Doubles. 

 

3. Interleague. 

 Steve Hilditch and Simon Knowles want to enter a team in the Interleague next 

season.  The Committee have decided that they will pay the £50 entry fee but the 

players have to ensure Steve has their names and entry money £10 each by this 

Friday, minimum of 9 entries.  If anyone is interested in playing, please speak to 

Steve or Simon. 

 

4. Refereeing. 

 We have had a few issues with referring over the last few weeks.  Please can you 

ensure that people do not pressure the referees into decisions.  If a referee has not 

seen something, and the players do not admit it, then a decision cannot be given.  

The referee’s decision is final. 

 Please also ensure that the people who referee the game fully understand the rules 

and are able to resist pressure from others. 

 



 

 

5. Format of Captain’s Meetings. 

 The format of how we run the Captain’s Meetings has now changed, as may have 

been noticed.  This is to ensure that there is more order and clarity when 

collecting fines, raffle tickets, result cards, etc. 

 This seems to working well so this will continue. 

 

6. Ladies Singles and Junior Pool. 

 We have only received a few entries for Ladies Singles so far this year.  Last 

season there were 14 entries in Mixed Doubles so there must be others who want 

to enter. 

 For Junior Pool, please encourage your children to enter this competition as it is 

always beneficial to have up and coming players for the league. 

 

7. Merits and League Positions. 

 All these are on the website. 

 

8. Raffle Prizes. 

 1st
 prize £70 – Cygnet Club ‘B’. 

 2nd
 prize £42 – Bully Boys. 

 3rd
 prize £28 – Charlie Meredith – Vale Clubbers. 

 4th
 prize £14 – Lord Mountbatten. 

 Most tickets sold £10 – joint Swettenham and Unicorn ‘B’. 

 

9. Captain’s Draw. 

 Won by Bully Boys. 

 

Meeting finished 7.45pm 

 

Elisa Hancock 

General Secretary 


